
GARFIELD COUNTY PUBLIC LIBRARY DISTRICT  
207 EAST AVENUE  
RIFLE, CO  81650  

(970) 625-4270, FAX (970) 625-4472  
  
  

NOTICE OF SPECIAL BOARD MEETING  
GCPLD and Protect Our GarCo Libraries Present Unite Against Book Bans Rally 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that three or more members of the Board of Trustees of the Garfield 
County Public Library District, Garfield County, Colorado, may be attending a community 
event on Saturday, October 19th from 11:00 AM – 1:00 PM in Glenwood at the Centennial Park. 
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN, that in the event of a change in the scheduled meeting location, or 
a special meeting is to be held, a notice shall be posted at each library branch, Carbondale 
Branch Library, Glenwood Springs Branch Library, New Castle Branch Library, Silt Branch 
Library, Rifle Branch Library, and Parachute Branch Library.  
  
This notice is given by order of Adrian Rippy-Sheehy, President of the Board of Trustees, in 
accordance with CRS 24-6-402.  
  
If you have any questions regarding this matter or any other questions about the Garfield County 
Public Library District, we can be contacted during regular business hours at (970) 625-4270 ext. 
2128. 
 
James Larson 
Communications and Marketing Director  
Garfield County Public Library District  
  
Carbondale Branch Library, Glenwood Springs Branch Library, New Castle Branch Library, Silt 
Branch Library, Rifle Branch Library, Parachute Branch Library, Garfield County Clerk & Recorder  
  
Public Service Notices sent to KMTS Glenwood Springs.  
 
 Adrian Rippy-Sheehy, President  


